Agricultural Industries

Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry Portfolio

Department 
Supplementary Budget Estimates 27 & 28 May 2002


Question:  23

Topic:  SIIP review – environmental issues – water mgmt projects
Hansard Page:  50

Senator O’Brien asked:

When do they start?

Answer:

The Murray Valley Infrastructure/Riversdale Water Management Project recently received environmental clearance following a long and stringent assessment process.  Whilst some preliminary design work is underway, major construction is expected to commence around late July 2002.

The environmental assessment process for the Herbert River Valley Water Management project is expected to be finalised by the end of 2002 with construction scheduled to commence early in 2003.  

The environmental assessment process for the remaining sub-project under the Russell Mulgrave Water Management Project is expected to be finalised in the first half of 2003 with construction to commence shortly after.
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